
SADDLE UP

Saturday, June 4, 2022
Get ready to Saddle Up For The Kettles and show your support protecting, preserving and 

 maintaining 41 miles of scenic bridle trails in the Northern Unit of the Kettle Moraine State Forest. 
Select your starting point and ride your way to the New Prospect Horseriders Campground 

to  join in a celebration with friends, food and music. Learn more at NKMHTA.org/saddleup.

Registration Now Open
$65 PER RIDER 

Riders will be mailed an event packet and T-Shirt the week before the event. 
Advanced registration is required  | Registration closes May 1, 2022 

Go to NKMHTA.org/saddleup to register today.

Food, Music and 
Trail Riding

Food and Music 12 PM to 3 PM. 
New Prospect Horseriders Campground. 

Shuttles will be available to transport 
drivers back to trailheads. 

Proceeds Support 
Bridle Trail Projects

Registration fees for this event will be dedicated to 
the NKMHTA for trail maintenance and Horseriders 

Campground improvements. Therefore, one of 
the best ways to contribute to preserving the 

Northern Kettle Moraine Bridle Trails is to 

Saddle Up For The Kettles!
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